
From: efe gurel
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: 4/14/21 Transpiration Commission Meeting Comment
Date: Monday, April 12, 2021 1:00:27 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,

I live on Whitney Way and I would like to make a comment about the proposed changes.

These changes are very inconsiderate for those who live on Whitney Way in terms of parking.

We have a single lane driveway and a single car garage. We have more than one car. What would others who have a
single car garage do if they decided to drive their car in the garage while there is another car in the driveway?

Currently I park a car on the street and remove my car from the garage and park it on the street while I back the
other car into the driveway.

What if I have guests over? What if I have a large truck in front of my house for a heavy delivery?

The removal of parking on Whitney Way is very inconsiderate for those who live here and will have to deal with the
many problems it will cause.

Sincerely,
Harun Gurel
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